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From our President 
We tried something different for our AGM this 
year and the 56 members who stayed after the 
meal for euchre thoroughly enjoyed the night.  
Members commented how it was so nice to 
change tables and get to meet someone new.  
We had a delicious meal at the Sarnia Legion and 
one person from each table was the lucky winner 
of the centre piece which was an Incredible Edible 
fruit bouquet.  
You will notice in this newsletter that we have a 
bus trip in November to see a Christmas show put 
on by the Walters Family.  This show is sold out 
by July so I had to order the tickets now.  The first 
56 members who register will be enjoying this 
event.  Over the years some members have 
asked us to take in one of their shows.  I have 
never seen them so I am just as excited as you.  
They have excellent reviews.   
We hope to still have a fall event.  This bus trip is 
an additional event for the year  2015. 
See you at Purdy Fisheries in August and don't 
wait too long to sign up as we only have room for 
200. 
Karen 
 

http://sleacweb.ca 

Coming Events: 
 Annual picnic  August 18,2015 

 Golf at Widder Station September 9,2015 

 October event  October, 2015 

 Bus Trip, Walters Family Nov. 24,2015 

 Christmas party  December 3, 2015
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Editors Note: 
Earlier this year there were two events planned one was 
a go and the other did not happen. The one that did not 
happen was a bus trip to Detroit to see the Detroit Red 
Wings vs. the Edmonton Oilers. I figure it did not happen 
because of the weather, most members were in the 
southern U.S.A. The second bus trip was to St. Jacobs, 
this trip was a success. I don’t have a report other than it 
went well and everyone enjoyed themselves. Which 
brings me to my last thought. Ted West has left behind a 
number of photo books which show pictures from previ-
ous years events. These events followed a pattern, 
spring, summer, fall and Christmas and over again. My 
compliments to this SLEAC committee for trying new and 
different events which include bus trips. To get our ESSO 
subsidy members only need to attend one event so come 
out and enjoy yourself.  
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Sarnia Lambton EAC 2015 -  2016 Executive 
 

President:   Karen Baxter    519-869-2810   
Vice president:   Sharron Willock    519-542-4952   
Past president:   Wayne Forbes    519-542-8322   
Secretary/Outreach:  Sharon Sharp    519-383-7578   
Treasurer:  Steve Sharp    519-383-7578  
 
Directors:  Alan Day    519-542-1517 
   Mary Lou Abrams   519-862-3950 
 
Event Planning:  Jim Burr    519-332-4430 
   Jim Snyder    519-786-6364   
   Gary Locke    519-869-6336 
   Larry Western    519-542-9481 
   Sam Donato    519-542-8471 
 

Committee Members Appointed: 

 
Communications: Ric Cudmore    519-869-6313 
   Steve Baxter    519-869-2810   
   Wayne Forbes    519-542-8322   
Membership:  Ralph Henry    519-383-0156 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Our next executive meeting will be August 20, 2015 at 10 a.m. 
At the 

Southwest Regional Credit Union 
1205 Exmouth St., Sarnia 

Angle parking at rear or on the street 

Our web site will be http://sleacweb.ca  

Please let any of the executive know of anything you would like to have discussed 

Hopefully by next newsletter I 
will have a complete photo 
gallery of your committee. 
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 Member News & Information 
Has Anything Changed 

Help us to keep our club records up to date.  
Do you have a new address, phone number or e mail address? Send the new information to: 

Ralph Henry 
145 Conestoga Dr. 

Sarnia, Ont. N7S 6A2 
519-383-0156 

Ralph.c.henry@gmail.com 

www.sleacweb.ca 

Imperial’s VIP 
Imperial’s VIP pay’s up to $1000 a year to charitable and non-profit associations supported by 
employee and annuitant volunteers. For details of the program access the web-site 
www.imperialoil.ca then search for VIP Program and follow the links.  

Future Registrations 
When registering for an event the cheque must not be dated any later than the cut off 

date. Cheques dated for day of event will not be accepted.  

If anyone knows of a  
member’s illness or death please contact 

secretary Sharon Sharp and she will send out 
a card. 

519-383-7578 

Please bear with us.  
Ric Cudmore has taken on the task to get our 

web site back up and running and reliable. 
On the web site will be links to photographs, 

events and other information. 
http://sleacweb.ca 
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August 18, 2015 

Purdy Fisheries  
Social hour: 11 am - 12 noon 

Lunch: 12 pm - 1:00 pm 
50/50 draw and other draw prizes 
Cliff Erickson: 1:15—2:45 pm  

Menu: 
Perch, French Fries, Coleslaw and Bun 

50 / 50  
Draw to benefit  

Goodwill Industries 

Reply by August 9, 2015 to: 

Mary Lou Abrams 
465 Parkdale Cres. P.O. Box 1235 

Corunna, Ontario N0N1G0 
Phone 519-862-3950 

Member cost $12. pp                                                            Guest cost $27. pp Make cheques payable to SLEAC 

  Name   Member/Guest Amount 
 
__________________________  _____  ______ 
 
 
__________________________  _____  ______ 
 
 
   Total:     ______ 

Make 
cheques  

payable to  
SLEAC 

SLEAC Summer Picnic 

P U R D Y   F I S H E R I E S 
With 

Cl i f f  E r i c kso n  
On the St. Clair 

 
This event limited to first 200 people 

Do not post cheque date past August 9, 2015 
1 associated drink per person 

Coffee, soda pop, water  

Co-ordinators: 
Mary Lou Abrams 

Gary Locke 
Wayne Forbes 

Food Donation: 
Inn of the Good 

Shepherd 

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=summer+picnic+jokes&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=371piYHvF6IheM&tbnid=a46rm4ugCdpDbM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.bbc.co.uk%2Ffood%2F0%2F22515044&ei=6p_PUd_PLK7A4AP93oD4Bg&bvm=bv.48572450,d.dmg&psig=AFQjCNFU
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Membership Renewal Time -  A Reminder 
180 members have not yet sent in their membership dues for the 2015 - 2016 club year.  HAVE YOU SENT 
YOURS? Contact Ralph Henry to check if you are not sure. 
 

Mail the form below and your cheque to: 
Ralph Henry       Phone: 519-383-0156  
145 Conestoga Dr. 
Sarnia, ON  N7S 6A2       E-mail: Ralph.c.henry@gmail.com 
 

To help make the processing of your membership payment more efficient, please 

 Make your cheque payable to SLEAC 

 Put the current date on your cheque 

 Include your current e-mail address on the form if you wish to receive reminders and club news via e-mail 

 Return this completed page with your membership payment 

 

(Please complete all sections of the form so that we can ensure our records are correct.) 

Membership Year:  June 1, 2015 - May 31, 2016   Date: __________________ 

Annuitant Name: ______________________________________ (first name commonly used)

  

Spouse / Partner Name: ________________________________ (first name commonly used)

  

Address: ________________________________________  

    ________________________________________  

    ________________________________________ 

Phone number:  519 - ________________ E-mail_____________________________________ 

How would you like to receive the Club Newsletter this year? E-mail   ___   or   Regular mail   ___ 

Membership dues:  ___ memberships @ $5/person   =   Total  $ ____Make cheque payable to: SLEAC 

 

___________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________

Membership Renewal Form 
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Wednesday, September 9, 2015  
9 a.m. Shotgun Start 

Best Ball Format 

Lunch at 1:30 p.m. approx. 
Hamburger deluxe 

French fries, baked beans, potato salad, macaroni salad 
dessert 

Cost per SLEAC member $27  
Cost per guest  $55      

Register  by August  24,  2015  

This function is a stand alone event of Sarnia-Lambton EAC. 
The other ESSO annuitant clubs, St. Clair, Central and North will be considered to be 

guests and subject to the $55 fee.  
It is requested that no blue jeans be worn. 

Reply to 

Karen Baxter 
P.O. Box 602 

Brights Grove, Ont.,  
N0N1C0 

50 / 50 
To benefit 

Big Brothers / Big Sisters 

 
 
 

Please register the following for the Sept. 9th Golf Tournament at Widder Station, Thedford, Ontario 
Mail cheque payable to SLEAC by August 24, 2015 

 
SLEAC member________________________________________________ (   ) with cart $27 
 
SLEAC member________________________________________________ (   ) with cart $27 
 
SLEAC member________________________________________________ (   ) with cart $27 
 
SLEAC member________________________________________________ (   ) with cart $27 
 
Guest   ________________________________________________ (   ) with cart $55 
 
Guest      ________________________________________________ (   ) with cart $55 
 
Enclosed my cheque for $__________________ 

Food Collection, Inn of the Good Shepherd 
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2015 Annual Meeting / Euchre 
Sarnia Legion 

This years AGM returned to the Sarnia Legion.  As a change of pace and to try something dif-
ferent we held a euchre tournament after the meeting and dinner. By all accounts it was en-
joyed by all those who stayed for cards. The 50/50 winner graciously donated their winnings 
back to Lambton Elderly Outreach, thank you Mark Stratychuk. Prizes for high score male and 
female, second place male and female, most lone hands male and female, most honest player 
male and female were handed out. Prizes were gift cards for The Wharf, Canadian Tire, John’s 
Restaurant and ESSO gas cards, thanks to all who attended, it was a fun night . 

Photo’s S.Baxter 
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Reply to 

Karen Baxter 
P.O. Box 602 
Brights Grove, Ont.,  
N0N1C0 

B U S  T R I P  
O n l y  5 6  t i c k e t s  t o  b e  s o l d  

Depart old Moores Clothing Store/LCBO/Price Chopper Plaza 
Corner Exmouth and Lambton Mall Rd. 

9 a.m. Tuesday November 24, 2015 
Do not park near businesses that are still open 

Arrive at Rose and Thistle Restaurant, Brantford approx. 11:30 a.m. 
Your choice: chicken/vegetable pie, fish and chips, shepherds pie 

Soup or salad 
Dessert: Apple pie, ice cream 

A  C o u n t r y  C h r i s t m a s  

W i t h  t h e  W a l t e r s  F a m i l y  
2 : 0 0  p . m .  

  Name   Member/Guest Amount 
 
__________________________  _____  ______ 
 
 
__________________________  _____  ______ 
 
 
   Total:     ______ 

Cost Per Member $36 
Cost per Guest     $80 

Cut off date October 9, 
2015 

Make cheques out 
to S.L.E.A.C. and 
do not post date 
past October 9 

Bus Trip 

The Walters 

In Brantford 

Nov.24/15 

$36 / member 

$80 / guest 

Depart Sarnia 9:00 a.m. 

Arrive Sarnia approx. 

6:45 p.m. 


